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TSI’s Board of Directors Elects Lumley with  
Shell Sulphur Solutions as Chair 

 
DUBLIN, April 24, 2017 – The Sulphur Institute (TSI) announced today that Mike Lumley, 
General Manager, Sulphur and Ventures for Shell Sulphur Solutions has been elected 
Chairman of the Board. During the meeting of the Institute’s Board of Directors in Dublin, Ireland, 
Jack Cohn, Savage Sulphur Services was also named as Vice Chair. 

“We seek to be a unified voice for the sulphur and sulphuric acid industry for all aspects of the 
businesses impacting our license to operate,” remarked Lumley. The Sulphur Institute is 
dedicated to its more than 60 members with programs specific to Transportation Regulations, 
Environment Health and Safety, Information and Advocacy and one committed solely to 
Sulphuric Acid. Under Lumley’s leadership the group plans to demonstrate its value to members, 
not only in North America, but further developing its interests for its European members and 
expanding into Central Asia, the Middle East and North Africa. 

Founded in 1960, TSI represents all stakeholders actively engaged in producing, buying, selling, 
handling, transporting, or adding value to sulphur.  For more information about TSI membership, 
programs and contributions to the industry, contact Donald Messick, The Sulphur Institute, 1020 
19th Street NW, Suite 520, Washington, DC 20036, USA.  Telephone: +1 202 331 9586; E-mail: 
DMessick@sulphurinstitute.org; Website: www.sulphurinstitute.org.  
 

-END- 

Important Style Note to Editors:  Sulfur is the preferred spelling in the United States, but the formal name of  

The Sulphur Institute is spelled with a “ph.” 
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